
 

 

 

 

 

 
F. No. 3/SSEU/NIEPA/2023 

                                                                                                                                 Dated: 14.08.2023 

Sub: National Programme on School Standards and Evaluation – Shaala Siddhi: Closing Date for 
the School Self and External Evaluation. 

 
Dear Mr. Agrawal, 
1. As you are aware that the National Programme on School Standards and Evaluation (Shaala 

Siddhi) under the auspices of Ministry of Education (MoE), Government of India is implemented 
by all the States/ UTs with the support of Samagra Shiksha, Government of India since 2016. 

 
2. All the states and UTs are currently conducting School Self-Evaluation for the year 2022-23. We 

request all States/UTs to ensure that all schools should complete self-evaluation and upload the 
same on Shaala Siddhi web portal latest by September 30, 2023. 
 

3. It is pertinent to mention here that all the schools should fill up the School Self-Evaluation 
Dashboard in physical format/hard copy and save the document with password for any future use. 
After filling up the School Self-Evaluation Dashboard in physical format, it should be uploaded in 
the Shaala Siddhi Web portal. 
 

4. School Self-Evaluation for the academic session 2023-24 and External-Evaluation for the 
academic session 2022-23 will be opened from 1st October, 2023.  
 

5. It may be noted that due to maintenance and renewal work of the Shaala Siddhi Web portal, a few 
functions of Shala Siddhi web portal and/or the Web portal may not be available intermittingly 
during the next two months. You will be provided updates of the web portal from time to time. 

 
6. For any further assistance you may feel free to contact Shaala Siddhi team by: 

 
 E-mail (shaalasiddhi@niepa.ac.in); 
 Phone (011- 26544965) and  
 WhatsApp (8743861642).  

 
 
With regards 
 

 
(Pranati Panda) 

Mr. Pradeep Agrawal 
Director General, School Education, 
Sarva Siksha Abhiyan Authority 
Punjab, SCO-104-106 
Sector-34-A 
Chandigarh, Punjab 
Email: dgse@punjabeducation.gov.in 


